

General Conference of the CHURCH OF GOD, 7th Day Box 2370, Denver 1, Colorado, December, 1956

Dear Friends in Christ,

Another month we come to your home to greet you in the name of Jesus Christ, through whom we are very closely related and united in the one Cause!

We believe that a clear and honest picture has been given to you regarding the Church of God activities, through the October-November UNITED FUND LETTERS. Therefore, we will not repeat those things here. (Note: For those who have recently come to our mailing list and have missed the earlier letter-reports of the work, kindly write for copies.)

We know that you have appreciated these things, because of the wonderful letters which we are receiving from those of you who have written.

The beauty of an organized Church work is that, as funds increase, no individual increases. Workers' salaries remain in the salary category. The increase of funds EXPANDS the work, as you can well observe – adding more workers, expansion of programs – and the gospel goes further into the "midnight of sin."

Neither do we beg for funds. This would be an insult to the Cause of Christ. Why should we, who are co-workers with you in His Cause, beg for funds for the gospel? It is Christ who asks you to give. It is God who has left us "in trust with the gospel." I Thess. 2:4.

The work does NEED YOUR HELP! If you could stand for one day on the front lines, and see the calls coming in, the opportunities for reaching many souls, we are sure no one would doubt that this Cause needs your help. It is Christ's gospel that is being preached. The response you give is between you and Christ—your Lord. Our duty is to tell you how much your help is needed, and how quickly!

May God richly bless and reward you, is our daily prayer.

Yours in Service to the "soon-returning" King,

U. J. Committee UNITED FUND COMMITTEE

E. A. Straub, Chairman General Conference
K. H. Freeman, V. Chairman, Radio Evangelist
A. B. Craig, Secretary General Conference
Alex F. Dugger, Treasurer General Conference
Charles Taylor, Chairman, Foreign Missions
Floyd Merriam, Chairman, Home Missions
Stanley Kauer, Chairman, Christian Education
Lawrence Christenson, Chairman, Sabbath School Dept.
Horace Munro, Chairman, Publishing Department
Ray Straub, Chairman, Young People's Department

-- (Cut and mail the form below) - - .

	·	
I have read the enclosed	SOUL-WINNING folder and testimonies.	
I wish to help this Cause by my prayers and offerings.		
Please send me FREE i	nformation and instructions for every-day witnessing, and SAMPLE <mark>t</mark>	racts.
Name		